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On October 25, 2011, the Academic Standards Committee discussed the 
issue of academic transcripts from CIEE affiliates. As it now stands, when 
students take study abroad courses through CIEE, they are required to pay a 
$350 fee to Spelman College before they receive credit for the work and the 
classes appear on their records. This is a burdensome amount for college 
students. Many other universities accept the CIEE Academic Record as 
proof of credit transferability. The committee agreed that the fee of $350 is 
not necessary  and passed a motion to abolish it, accepting CIEE Academic 
Records as proof of credit transferability. 


